
 

 
  

O F F I C E  O F  V I N C E N T  C .  G R A Y  
C H A I R M A N ,  C O M M I T T E E  O N  H E A L T H  

C O U N C I L  O F  T H E  D I S T R I C T  O F  C O L U M B I A  
  
  

MEMORANDUM 
  
TO:                 Chairman Phil Mendelson 
  
FROM:            Councilmember Vincent C. Gray, Chairperson 
  
DATE:             July 15, 2020 
  
SUBJECT:       Committee on Health Additional Meetings 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
  
This memorandum serves as notice that on Thursday, October 1, 2020, the Committee on Health 
will convene an additional meeting on Webex at 3:00 p.m. The following items will be considered: 

• Bill 23-0045, Bedbug Control Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0145, District of Columbia Psychology Interjurisdictional Compact Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0171, Minor Consent for Vaccinations Amendment Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0325, Dementia Training for Direct Care Workers Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0534, Lyme Disease Testing Information Disclosure Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0546, Interstate Physical Therapy Compact Approval Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0535, Opioid Labeling Amendment Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0690, SMA Screening Act of 2020 
• Bill 23-0752, Nurse Staffing Agency Amendment Act of 2020 

Additionally, The Committee will convene an additional meeting on Thursday November 5, 2020 
at 3:00 p.m., in Room 123 or virtually on Webex, to consider and vote on bills pending, as well as 
an additional meeting on Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 3:00 p.m., in Room 123 or on Webex, to 
consider and vote on the Committee on Health Council Period 23 Activity Report. 

Formal notices, agendas, draft prints, and draft reports for each additional meeting will be timely 
filed with the Office of the Secretary and circulated to members and staff prior to the meeting 
dates.  For any questions, please contact Malcolm Cameron, Legislative Analyst, at 
mcameron@dccouncil.us or (202) 341-4425. 
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